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Additional attention is needed to protect our environment at the Sunberg Gravel Pit Site. 

Key concerns are: 

Correctly characterize the site as an unregulated dumpsite that operated outside the law for decades. 
Test below the level of all fill to ensure city and neighboring wells are not being contaminated from
the toxic waste buried on the site. 
Test for creosote and pentachlorophenol. 
Test stormwater leaving the site and draining to nearby ponds, creeks and the Puget Sound. 

Thank you for your attention to this. 


